

Hayley Burrows c/o request-465195-303b0c86@whatdotheyknow.com

Property and Facilities Department

Harlow Council Civic Centre The Water Gardens Harlow Essex CM20 1WG www.harlow.gov.uk

Our Ref: RFI68518872

Your Ref:

Date: 27 Feb 2018

Re: Request for Information - Reference Number RFI68518872 - Please quote this reference number if contacting the Council in relation to this matter.

Dear Hayley,

Thank you for your request for information, which was received on the 16 February 2018. Your request has been considered under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Request

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, I would like to enquire the following information relating to parking permits:

- 1. What is the average cost of an annual local resident parking permit within your council?
- 2. How many local resident parking permits did you issue within the following timeframe: 1st January 2017 31st December 2017
- 3. Please provide the cost of an annual local resident parking permit over the last five years, including how the price has changed each year
- 4. How much revenue did the council receive through local resident parking permit over the past calendar year 1st January 2017 31st December 2017
- 5. Does the cost of an annual parking permit differ depending on what street/area the permit is for? If it does differ, please provide the price range and the reasons for the variation in price.

Response

Harlow Council does not hold the information you have requested.

The issuing and payments of Resident Parking Permits in Harlow are managed by North Essex Parking Partnership. Please follow http://www.parkingpartnership.org/ for contact details who will provide you with further assistance.

Contact me again if you require any further assistance with your request and I will do my best to provide relevant help and advice.

If you are dissatisfied with the response you have received and wish to request a review of our decision or make a complaint about how your request has been handled you should write to Contact Harlow at the above address or complete the on-line complaint form that can be found at www.harlow.gov.uk. Your request for an internal review should be submitted to us within 40 working days of receipt by you of this response. Any such request received after this time will only be considered at the discretion of Harlow Council.

If having exhausted the review process you are not content that your request or review has been dealt with correctly, you have a further right of appeal to the Information Commissioner for a decision by writing to the Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely,

Barbara Stewart-Evans

Planning Technical Officer

Tel: 01279 446897 Fax: 01279 446639 e-mail: barbara.stewartevans@harlow.gov.uk